High School Plan Directions
www.GAcollege411.org is a great website to use for high school planning.  This site allows students to create plans based on the information their high school has uploaded to the website.  If your school does not have the information updated based on the new graduation requirements you can contact www.GAcollege411.org to get the information corrected.

Middle school educators should have a good contact at their local high school to better understand the courses and Peach State Pathways available at their high school.  This accurate information will improve communication between middle school and high school educators.  It is also suggested that you organize a speaker from high school elective classes or high school counseling to discuss student course options.  

The high school plan project is in three parts.  You have the option to modify the rubric to meet the needs of your students and allows for flexibility with your available time for this section of the class.  Some counties and school systems already have a 9th grade registration form for students to use for planning in 8th grade. If this is not available you can focus on the 4 year plan and reflection only.

Before completing this plan encourage students to focus on their futures.  This should be individualized and it is helpful for students to use the career plan websites, local school website, and career center websites for more information.

